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Beachwood Breeze

                             Post Office Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245
     Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events

April  2014
Get Ready

ANNUAL SPRING COMMUNITY YARD SALES – APRIL  26, 2014 *** – Saturday
The Beachwood Spring yard sales will be from 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  The event will be advertised in the FL Times Union, on Craig’s List and Facebook and the Neighborhood Link for Beachwood.  So, start collecting and organizing items to sell and make some CASH.  Feel free to design posters for your own yard.  Finally, the civic association will post signs along Beach Blvd. to advertise the event.
*** The alternate date in the event of rain will be May 3, 2014.

Tips for a successful yard sale:
1)  Price to sell: be willing to negotiate the price. 
2) Use stickers for pricing.  Use colorful stickers rather than  plain color-coded dot stickers and then have a price chart posted. It's frustrating for buyers and hard to keep track of. Example; Pink dots - $1.00, Green dots - 50¢, Yellow dots - 25¢.

3) Consider having a 25¢ or 50¢ table without price stickers. Kids love these tables.  Also, offer a “free box”.as everyone loves those!  Put in little items you know you can't get a quarter for or little toys for the small children.
4)  Be prepared: Yard sales are a lot of work, but it will go much more smoothly if you’re organized and well-prepared.  Have old newspapers to wrap up fragile items and plastic bags to carry items sold.  Sell things clean, hang up clothes so buyers don’t have to dig through boxes (getting all your clothes dirty). Borrow some tables so everything is in view. Put larger, bigger priced items near the street to entice buyers out of their cars.  
5) Consider teaming up with family or friends and use a “Multi-Family Sale” sign.

6) Plan for leftover items:  You could try to sell your leftovers online or you can donate them to a local charity. 
DID YOU HEAR OR SEE A ROOSTER? IF CROWING DURING DAY IS A PROBLEM-
At the present time, keeping roosters in a residential subdivision like Beachwood is not allowed.  The Ordinance No. 2013-415 introduced by Council Members Carter and Redman on June 25, 2013 reads:

Bill Summary:  The bill amends Ordinance Code Chapter 656-Zoning Code-to allow hens to be kept on single family residential lots as a permitted use, and to require a shelter for such hens.  Roosters are only permitted in AGR or RR-Acre zoning districts.  The new paragraph provides 
that it is unlawful to allow chickens to run at large on public property or upon private property other than the owner’s.  
Background Information:  The keeping of fowl is currently prohibited in residential zones other than AGR or RR.  This bill provides that up to 4 hens may be kept on a single family residential lot of up to 1 acre.  For lots larger than 1 acre, an additional 4 hens may be allowed for each additional 21,780 square feet of lot size (half-acre).  **
.
To report a violation, call 630-CITY and provide the specific address for the Code Enforcement response.

Additional information on this topic can be found at www.coj.net.  Type in zoning in the search bar and then click on Zoning Code (Ordinance Code) and type in the word “rooster” in the top search bar.  This should refer you to Part I General of the city’s Ordinances.  Various paragraphs address prohibiting livestock and fowls in residential areas.
** to find this bill go to www.coj.net and click on Government Tab, then click on Bill Search and then type in the number 2013-415 and Search.

BUY BACK TIRES AND SIGNS-April 5, 2014-Saturday 
Residents can trade in up to 10 tires at $2 per tire OR up to 40 illegal advertising signs for 50 cents a sign. Please note no agricultural tires or concrete tires or realtor signs will be accepted.  Also, only the residents of Duval County can participate.  The buy back will be at Lot J on the southwest side of EverBank Field from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Saturday, April 5th. The City Council approved $128,502 for the buy back program in an effort to curb neighborhood blight.  
TWO VOLUNTEERS STEPPED UP

The residents on Beachwood Blvd and Surfwood Ave. are fortunate that two volunteers have agreed to pass out the Beachwood Breeze newsletter.  Thank you.


    Our Next Meeting will be held on TUESDAY, April 15th at 7:30 pm inside the Community Center at 11758 Marina Drive.  
     Please join us – all Beachwood residents are welcome 
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